
                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 
Premier Education Group 
phone: 01953 499 040  
address: The Old Apple Store, Church Road, Shropham, Norfolk, NR17 1EJ, UK 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well at this time.  
 
We are delighted to announce that Premier Education will be running a holiday club at St Mary’s Catholic High 
School during the Easter Holidays.  
 
And in even better news we have been able to access funding through the governments ‘Holiday, Activity and Food 
Programme’ which means this is FREE for children eligible for free school meals. Furthermore, a lunch will be 
provided for each child attending every day! This is an absolutely fantastic opportunity, and we are offering this 
exclusively to children who attend schools in the surrounding area.  
 
The Holiday club will run from Monday 11th April 2022 – Thursday 14th April 2022 (4 days), from 09:00 – 15:00 each 
day and will be available to children aged 5 – 11. Parents can book as many or as few days as they wish. Children 
should bring plenty of water and snacks for the day. There is no need to provide a packed lunch as a meal will be 
provided for each child every day as mentioned!  
 
Children will take part in a wide range of activities including sports such as football, basketball, cricket, dodgeball, 
fencing, archery and many others! There will also be an opportunity to take part in performing arts, arts and crafts, 
health and nutrition and life-skills sessions!  
 
In order to book a place for your child please go to www.premier-education.com or click on the link below to go 
straight to the booking page for your school. Bookings must be made by 01st April. Please use code WJM100 when 
booking to receive the 100% discount and book for free. After this date the camp will open up to all other children 
at a cost of £4 per day per child. 
 

https://family.premier-education.com/add-course/757346 
 

Please note, this holiday club is exclusively for children who attend schools in the surrounding areas and 
qualify for free school meals. We will cross reference all bookings made with the school and any bookings for 
children that do not qualify will be cancelled.  
 
We expect there to be huge demand for this due to the funding and places are offered on a first come first served basis 
so please book as soon as possible to be sure not to miss out.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us on the details below.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child at the upcoming holiday club. 

 

Kind Regards 

Andrew Mellors                                                                                                                                                        

Premier Education                                                                                                                                      

amellors@premier-education.com 
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